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  Meetings & Events
10 September 2015  

Fancy yourself a sailor?

The February members’ event is being held in  Hobart from 25th – 27th February and we are in the process of
finalising the meeting and dinner venue.

For the Saturday social we are considering chartering a Hobart Yachts sailing boat for 3 hours. You can join in
with the action and help (or hinder) the crew, or just sit back and take it easy.

Before committing, we first need to know the approximate number of people who might be interested. The
cost will be approximately $150. The boat holds a maximum of 20 people, so we will only go ahead if more
than 15 are interested.

Please would you email Sarah before Friday 18th September (with estimated numbers) if you are
keen.

PS it’s a really busy time of year in Hobart in late Feb, so when we send out information about the meeting,
dinner etc, we strongly recommend you make your accommodation booking early!
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